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London and Middlesex Archaeological Society - for and behalf of the

British Archaeology

For the attention of Ian Gracie

This Committee acts on behalf of the Council for British Archacology in respect of Listed
buildings and Applications within the Greater London area. The Committee discussed the
above case at its meeting on Tuesday, 29 March 2016 and made the following observations:

Grade Il listed. Whilst the Committee welcomed the appropriate change of use and

retention of original features throughout the building major concerns were expressed
as under:

§ The insertion of dormers throughout the building across the roof slopes
would harm the building’s significance;

§ The lift shaft was also thought to be an inappropriate addition;

§ Externally the Committee held that the proposed east and west extensions
would significantly alter the appearance of a listed building.

Overall the Committee endorsed the Twentieth Century Society/Historic

England’s views on the proposed development and suggested that the LPA
reconsider the matter.

Vicki Fox (Hon. Secretarv)



